Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment – Florida Cancer Hospital Reimbursement

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan for the Florida Cancer Hospital Program Reimbursement Plan. The amendment creates the Florida Cancer Hospital Program Reimbursement Plan as authorized in the General Appropriation’s Act for State Fiscal Year 2017-18. This amendment to the State Plan will have a federal fiscal impact with an expected increase of $10,291,886 in federal funds for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2017-18. The effective date for this amendment will be October 26, 2017.

Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: T. K. Feehrer, Medicaid Program Finance, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 23, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4131, Tanisha.Feehrer@ahca.myflorida.com.
